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Currently, lodging establishments are not liable for the loss of
certain specified items, such as money or jewelry, unless the guest
asked that the item be placed in a safe and the lodging
establishment refused or omitted to do so. This bill states that
the hotel may use a safe or safe deposit boxes located behind the
registration desk. The bill also specifies that any lodging
establishment that publishes current rates electronically on a
public Internet platform does not have to post a written copy of
the rates charged for each guest room.

This bill is the same as HB 844 (2019).


